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20th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We will be having a 'settling in' Parent/Carer afternoon on Wednesday 9th October 2024 
between 3.15pm - 5.15pm. This is an opportunity to come to Furrowfield School to meet 
with myself, the Senior Leadership Team and your child's tutor. This is also to celebrate 
the successes your son/daughter has made since joining Furrowfield School. Your child's 
attendance will also be discussed. It is also an opportunity to answer any questions or 
queries you may have.  
 
The parent/carer afternoon will be appointment based. Mrs Mills from our Admin Team will 
contact you next week to arrange an appointment for you. This event will be face to face 
in Furrowfield School. Refreshments will be available. Your son/daughter can attend with 
you. We look forward to meeting with you again. 
 
With very best regards  
 

 
Heather Scott  
Head Teacher 

 


